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Dear Applicant 

 
We are delighted that you are interested in applying for the position of head teacher at Holy 
Cross Catholic Primary School. 

 
Sadly, our highly respected, inspirational and highly motivated head teacher is retiring after 10 
years dedicated service to our school. 

 
We wish to appoint someone with those same strengths and values; an enthusiastic practising 
Catholic who will build on our improvements and continue to take our school forward. 

 
We have a totally committed staff group. A recent supply teacher who has worked all over the 
world made some of the following comments in a letter to school. 

 
‘What a great team you are, I have enjoyed working with you all. The generosity of time, 
professionalism, friendliness and kindness show what a good group of people you are. The 
children are lucky to have such dedicated and caring adults around them. What you are doing is 
really special.’ 
 
Our recent section 48 Archdiocesan report May 2018 stated:  

� ‘The quality of provision for the Catholic life of the school is outstanding. ‘ 

� ‘The behaviour of pupils is exemplary; they are polite and well-mannered.’ 

� ‘The school is a supportive joyful community.’ 
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Our latest Ofsted report November 2017 stated:  

� ‘Parents are supportive of school. They spoke of their ‘amazing’ school.’ 

� ‘Pupils spiritual, moral, social and cultural development is good.’ 

� ‘The caring ethos of the school contributes positively to the personal development of the 
pupils.’ 

� Pupils take pride in their work and are proud of their school.’ 
 
Our school is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our children which 
is shared by all staff and governors. 

 
I would strongly recommend that you visit our school and experience its wonderful welcoming 
atmosphere.  Please contact the school office to arrange a visit. 
 
The governors look forward to receiving your application and thank you for your interest in our 
school and this exciting position.  
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Theresa Butler 
 
Chair of Governors 


